
 
 

 

Summative Marking and Feedback Information 
 

• All courses in the Department of Gender Studies are first and second marked – 
which means that every piece of summative work is marked by two people.  

• The marking criteria used by the Department can be found on course Moodle pages. 
• We aim to mark all summative work and return feedback to students within six 

weeks of submission.  
• In certain circumstances (such as faculty illness), we may not be able to meet this 

deadline but we will notify all students on the affected course and keep them up to 
date on progress.  

• For most courses, students will receive written feedback on their summative work 
and this will be distributed via Moodle, so students should look out for an email from 
Moodle notifying them that they have feedback waiting for them.  

• We do not give numerical marks at this stage, and instead give the overall grade: 
pass, merit, distinction, fail. Numerical marks will be released to students in early 
September.  

• All grades given at this stage are provisional until they have been ratified by LSE’s 
exam board.   

• Any questions should be emailed to the Department’s MSc Programme Manager, 
Kate Steward: k.steward@lse.ac.uk  
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